SPECIAL MEETING OF TOWN BOARD SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY

A special meeting of the Newburgh Town Board is scheduled for 6 o’clock p.m. at Town Hall on Wednesday, April 11th.


Town Supervisor Wayne Booth said that the sole purpose of the meeting is to interview candidates and discuss personal qualifications for the position of Deputy Chief of Police.  Because the background of the candidates will be discussed, the meeting will be held in executive session and will not be open to the public.


Town Clerk Andrew Zarutskie stated that it is anticipated the meeting will be concluded prior to 7 o’clock and accordingly will not interfere with the regularly scheduled audit/workshop meeting slated to begin at that time.
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